
From:  

Adriana Cvitkovic  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

We cannot continue the shameful Portland history of tearing down neighborhoods and green spaces for 
the sake of car convenience. People opt to drive because they don’t have other convenient modes of 
transportation. Please use your available funding to invest in existing infrastructure and more options 
for transit that reduce fossil fuel emissions. There should be a thorough EIS of this proposal, especially in 
regards to the impact on air quality.  

 


